
 

 

May 1, 2018 

 
 
The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone Tuesday, May 1, 
2018, at 7:34 a.m. to approve the 2018-19 Special Course Application Package. 
 
Mr. Sorrells explained that the yearly submission of the special course application is due to the 
state on May 4; the May board meeting does not take place until May 14. This year, only one 
special course application is being submitted: Modern History. 
 
The executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the special course application package. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:41 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


